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For immediate release: April 24, 2023

Interactive Flood Modeling Map Now Available on City of Fallon, County Websites
Printed maps on walls of County Administration Building, 155 N. Taylor Street

Fallon, NV — High-water mitigation officials have created a new interactive flood modeling map which is now available
on the City of Fallon and Churchill County websites. This map allows residents to enter their address in the top right-
hand corner and pull up the flood modeling map for their home or business.

In addition, paper maps of the potential flood areas that were on display at the April 13 town hall are now posted at the
main public entrance to the Churchill County Administrative Building, 155 N. Taylor Street in Fallon. This is the entrance
at the corner of North Taylor and A Streets. The building is open to the public weekdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. and
residents are welcome to stop by to see the maps during those hours.

Photo caption: The second weir under construction on the V-line canal.
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About Churchill County: Churchill County supports sustainable economic development and creating a diverse base of commercial,
industrial, renewable energy, agricultural and military industries. We offer an outdoor lifestyle, cultural activities, a higher education
campus, strong youth recreation and sports programs and a variety of annual community events making Churchill County an ideal
place to live and work. Located 60 minutes east of Reno, Nev., Churchill County is investing in robust economic development now to
address its future needs. For more information: www.churchillcountynv.gov
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